



WELCOME TO BEAR VALLEY CHURCH

thank you for joining us!

On behalf of the pastors, staff, and church family of Bear Valley, I would like to personally welcome you to today's in-person and online worship service opportunities. We are so glad that you have joined us!

For more than sixty years, God has blessed Bear Valley Church in many ways, and we have seen thousands of lives changed and countless people step up to use their gifts to make a difference for Jesus in our church and our community.

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic restrictions, our in-person gatherings may look a little different, but we are still passionate about connecting people to God and one another, helping them mature in their faith, and unleashing them to fulfill God's mission through their lives. If this is your first-time joining us in person, then we want to encourage you to stop by the Connection Point tent to say a socially-distanced hello and to pick up a gift bag...our way of saying thank you for joining us!

If you can't attend one of our in-person services, or you don't feel comfortable doing so just yet, you can always join us live online at 9:30am and 11:15am on Sundays or watch on-demand at your convenience by visiting bychurch.org/live.

We want to encourage you to utilize the message notes from today's message, and we would also like to encourage you to take advantage of the discussion guide for our messages to participate in a sermon-based small group, for your own personal use, or to start a small group environment in your home or in a smaller setting within our community.

We hope that you are blessed by today's service and that you will consider making Bear Valley Church your spiritual home. If you have any questions, prayer requests, or if there is anything else that we can do for you, please do not hesitate to let us know (prayer@bvchurch.org) ... that's what we're here for! Contact information for our amazing Staff is located on the last page of this bulletin.

Blessings,

Pastor Joey

MISSION SPOTLIGHT



Jim Walters Milliken, Colorado

Serving People - Sending Hope

We provide administrative service to 58 missionary workers, some part-time, others full-time, who are doing evangelism, children's ministry, medical work, micro-enterprise, ESL, and water wells in 20+ nations around the world.

Servants of Christ International promotes and provides administrative support for Christians doing missionary and/or benevolent work to aid the lost, lonely, hungry and poor - everywhere on planet earth!

For those joining us in-person,

The Perk Up Truck will be serving coffee, espressos, and smoothies in the parking lot from 8:45-11:30am.

Purchase your drink and help support a local business!

WAYS TO GIVE TO BVC

Giving Boxes
If you are attending an in-person worship gathering, you can drop your donation in a giving box

located each of our exit doors.

Mail Bear Valley Church 10001 W Jewell Ave Lakewood, CO 80232

Online Giving
This is the safest, most secure,
and fastest way to give to God's
kingdom through Bear Valley.

To set up your online giving visit bychurch.org/give or scan the following QR code:



NEW WEBSITE!

We recently launched our redesigned website that includes new functionality and a fresh look. We hope that it will provide an easier way to navigate all that is taking place at Bear Valley. We also hope that it will be a great first-step for guests as they check out the church. One of the new features is a Missions page that you'll definitely want to check

FALL FESTIVAL

Our NextGen ministries will be hosting a Harvest Festival in the parking lot this Saturday, October 24. We need bags of individually-wrapped candy for this event. Bring donations to the Connection Point tent on Sundays or to the church office Monday-Thursday. Stay tuned for more information about this event!

BEAR VALLEY CHURCH PASTORS & STAFF

Joey Jernigan Lead Pastor jjernigan@bvchurch.org

Rich Peterson
Missions & Mobilization Pastor
rpeterson@bvchurch.org

Warren Johnson
Adult Ministries Pastor
wjohnson@bvchurch.org

Jason Lee Worship Pastor jlee@bvchurch.org

Austin Burge Student Ministries Pastor aburge@bvchurch.org

Lindsay Jernigan Elementary Director Ijernigan@bvchurch.org Michelle Metheney
Early Childhood Director
mmetheney@bvchurch.org

Anita Dellinger Financial Administrator adellinger@bvchurch.org

Jenn Beckett Office Manager jbeckett@bvchurch.org

Stephanie Pence Facilities Manager spence@bvchurch.org

Doug Howell
IT Specialist
dhowell@bvchurch.org

Church Office 303.985.4000

Address: Bear Valley Church 10001 W Jewell Ave Lakewood, CO 80232 Need Prayer? prayer@bvchurch.org

Visit us online at bvchurch.org